
THE DIRECTOR’S BOX 

‘The Directors' Box’… Bob feels you need to know the following….March 2022 

 

 March 

2022 

Parks and Recreation 
Monthly Report for March 2022  

              -Ups for the month- March 2022 

          -Our Maintenance Division removed Winterfest Displays by the middle of the month. We had several   

           delay’s this year due to rainy weather.  

 

        -As soon as we got the Winterfest Displays down, our Maintenance Division started mowing grass.  

 

        -Our Landscape Division completed the landscaping of Fire Station #3, below is a picture. 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 -Long time Bowling Attendant Marty Perry announced that he will retire on May 13
th

. Thank you for   

             your service to the City and may your next chapter be fulfilling.  

 

           - Staff met with the Tennis/Pickleball court resurfacing contractor, this project is scheduled to    

 begin on or around June 1
st

.  

 

 

           -Not So Much an Up for the month 

 Myself and Bob Moncrief-Projects Manager continue to work through the challenges of today’s world 

of increased building cost as we move towards completing the planning and design phase for both the  

Community Center Expansion and East Sevierville Park projects. Our goal is to present a project that will be 

both functional and be within the approved budget.  

Robert H. ‘Bob’ Parker-Director of Parks & Recreation  



# HIGHLIGHTS 
55 New Memberships 

432 SMYBA Participants 



 
FY22 Resident vs Non-Resident Usage  



DIVISION HIGHLIGHTED FOR MARCH 

LANDSCAPING SPECIALISTS  

City of Sevierville Landscaping Specialists 

Christy Williams Melissa Henderson 

Kathleen Moore Karen Frank 



DIVISION HIGHLIGHTED FOR MARCH 

LANDSCAPING DEPARTMENT—NEW FIRE HALL #3 

City of Sevierville  

Maintenance & Landscaping Department 

The Landscaping crew completed the landscaping around the New  

Sevierville Fire Hall #3. They laid sod, planted trees, mulched and 

rocked the areas around the Fire Hall. This made the already beautiful 

new Fire Hall look even better. Also below is the green house full of 

flowers that will be in the baskets around the city in Spring and Summer. 



In Other News... 

The Sevierville Parks and Recreation Department has the  

Downtown Sevierville Gazebo ready for Easter.  

Our Landscape & Maintenance staff recreated  

Mr. McGregor's garden from the beloved  

Beatrix Potter's, Tale of Peter Rabbit.  


